e February 5 — Troy Roberts and staff met with Atkins to discuss the upcoming
Waccasassa Flood Risk Review.

e February 7 — Troy Roberts met with FDEP and other water management districts in its
monthly communications touch base meeting.

o February 11 — Troy Roberts and staff met with WSP to discuss outreach efforts for the
upcoming Waccasassa Flood Risk Review.

e February 12 — Troy Roberts met with SDS to discuss the schedule for fiscal year 24-
25 feature stories.

o February 13 — Troy Roberts attended the monthly meeting of the Florida Gateway
College Board of Trustees to thank them for their assistance during the Water
Resource Symposium.

o February 26 — Troy Roberts met with FDEP and other water management districts in
its monthly communications touch base meeting.

e February 28 — Troy Roberts and staff met with Atkins regarding the FY 20 FEMA
Public Relations grant.

February Photo Highlight:

The District took part in a mural dedication on February 8 in White Springs. The 10-foot by 30-
foot mural was designed to bring aware awareness to this section of the Florida Wildlife
Corridor, as well promote the need to protect and preserve the unique natural resources of our
region.
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